
 

 

 
 

April 24, 2019  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
The HAHS Active Intruder Drill scheduled for April has been CANCELLED due to 
unforeseen circumstances.  
 
We appreciate the efforts and cooperation by all involved in the planning process for this 
drill, including the Pennsylvania State Police, Huntingdon Borough Police, and school 
staff.  

 
It is important to note that the grade level safety trainings held for High School learners 
were productive, and will benefit learners should they ever encounter an emergency in 
the school or community setting.  

 
Though this training is cancelled for the current school year, we will be looking to 
reschedule during the 2019-2020 school year, along with a continued review and 
practice of overall safety protocols and preventative measures.  

 
Thank you for your understanding.  
 
 
 
Travis R. Lee, 
HAHS Principal  

 


